
Friends of the Boat Building Academv 

Newsletter- September 2021

Hello, welcome to the first edition of the Friends of the Boat Building Academy Newsletter. 

Here you can read about some of the exciting developments that have taken place over the past year. 

Hope to see many of you for Launch Day on the 6th October! 

Best Wishes, 

Will Reed, 

Principal/Trustee 

What's Been Happening at the BBA? 

• At the start of the first lockdown we launched a fundraising campaign to enable us to

make the workshops safer for everyone. Having raised an impressive £72K, we were able to 

increase the size of the mezzanine and create a new furniture making workshop. 

• The Class of February 2020 were only a few weeks into their course when the Academy

had to close. They returned in August and are busy building their boats in the main work­

shop, ready for launch day on Wednesday 6th October. 

• We have all benefitted from the enthusiasm and motivation of the first two BBA bursary

students on the 12 week Furniture Making courses in March and June 2021. 

• BBA tutor Matthew Law made a guest appearance on Channel 4's Sunday Brunch

programme. He chatted with the presenters about the forthcoming boat race and 

demonstrated oar making. 

• Commander Tim Gedge who started the BBA in 1997 has retired as a director and has

been awarded the title of 'Honorary Life President'. The Academy has improved the lives of 

many hundreds of people over the years and we are all hugely grateful to Tim for establishing 

the Academy and spearheading our recent charity status. 

• Renowned sailor and author Tom Cunliffe visited the Academy to make a short film for his

You Tube channel. He chatted to the students and admired the boat building projects 

We want Your Stories! 

nvou would like to feature in a tuture 

edition ol the newslener, contact 

ollice@boatbuildinuacademv.com 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ZoEVsvYZ71E
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